
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

OF THE REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

OF JANUARY 5, 2021 

 

 

 

Please be advised that the Regular Meeting of the Porterville City Council scheduled 

for January 5, 2021, at 5:30 pm. has been cancelled pursuant to Council action via 

Minute Order No. 12-121520.  

 

Should you have any questions concerning this notice, please contact the Office of City 

Clerk at 559-782-7464. 

 

 


